
More information about these and other topics can be found in the Faculty Senate minutes posted on the 
Faculty Senate webpage, or by contacting your Faculty Senator or Liaison.  The Faculty Senate encourages you 
to voice your concerns and comments on any faculty and shared governance topics to these representatives or 
directly to the senate via email:  FacultySenate@txstate.edu. 

 

Colleagues, 
  
I am pleased to present the inaugural edition of the Faculty Senate’s monthly Bullet Points 
communiqué.  The first of the senate’s goals for 2014-15 is to improve communication with the 

faculty at large and we hope this series of brief missives will be one means of accomplishing that 
aim.  As ever, we welcome your comments and suggestions and look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Warm regards, 
  
Michel Conroy 
Chair, Faculty Senate 
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